December 2019

Re: APS Account Number -00
Dear Donald NN

Great news, a refund check is headed your way. That's because as a customer with
solar, your annual energy usage charges were less than credits received for the energy
your solar system exported to the grid this year

Refund checks for credit balances greater than $25 are issued at the end of the
calendar year and will be mailed to you after your December billing cycle

If you have any questions, please call us at (602) 216-0318 (metro Phoenix) or
(800) 659-8148 (other areas) weekdays from 7:30 am. - 530 p.m

Sincerely,

Customer Technology Support Tean
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One Hundred Twenty Eight Dollars and 46 Cents

Amount: $128.46
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